
Editor’s Comment:   

I have completed my editorial review of the above referenced paper.  At this point, I cannot recommend 
publication.  The authors do not appear to have adequately addressed the peer reviewer’s comments in 
their final revision.  Additionally, I have some significant concerns regarding the statistical analysis of the 
results.  There is no clear and concise explanation or description of their statistical approach to analyzing 
the data.  Further, there is no discussion on controlling for any of the multitude of covariates that could 
dramatically impact the study results.   
  
The authors will need to address these analysis issues before the paper could be reconsidered for 
publication. 
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